Date:	Commissioner Name:	Organization/Resident:	Description:
			Mr. Grand texted Commissioner Nevin to express his
			displeasure about Old Town moving to District 2 and wanted
			to know if he could appeal. Commissioner Nevin suggested
12/16/2021	Commissioner Nevin	Fred Grand	that he call the City Tttorney.
			Mr. Williams left a voiceamail on Vice Chair Malbrough's cell
		Bruce Williams,	phone. Vice Chair Malbrough called him back and told him
		Councilmember Montgomery-	when the new maps would be effective and referred him to
12/8/2021	Vice Chair Malbrough	Steppe's Office	the Charter Section.
			Mark at a second of Consecutive and Mark at the other and
			Mr. Kurtz emailed Commissioner Nevin directly and
			explained that he wouldn't be able to make the next
			Commission meeting, but wanted to express his strong
			support for keeping all of Scripps Ranch in District 5.
			Commissioner Nevin forwarded the email to Lora Fleming
4-4			(Commission Chief of Staff). Ms. Fleming emailed Doug and
11/3/2021	Commissioner Nevin	Doug Kurtz	explained the protocal for submitting public comment.
			Commissioner Roberts emailed Mr. Groce and requested
			that he not give out her personal cell phone number. Prior
			to the email, she had not spoken to Mr. Groce since they
			were in the Public Leaders Institute approximately 3 years
11/1/2021	Commissioner Roberts	Stephen Groce	ago.
			Commissioner Roberts received a call from a person named
			Mike Snyder who identified himself as working with SANDAG
			and serving on the Clairemont Planning Board or Town
			Council. As soon as he said that he wanted to talk about
			redistricting, Commissioner Roberts informed him that she
			was not at liberty to discuss anything outside of our
			meetings, and directed him to the website and said that he'd
			have an opportunity to provide his feedback at the Nov. 4
11/1/2021	Commissioner Roberts	Mike Snyder	meeting.

			Commissioner Kosmo had a 10 minute conversation with
			David regarding the general redistricting process and the
		Dave Schwab, Point Loma	upcoming meetings and deadlines to decide on a preliminary
10/19/2021	Commissioner Kosmo	Beacon	map.
			Will Rodriguez Kennedy called Vice Chair Malbrough to
			inform him that there was a mistake in the Haystaq
			presentation. Vice Chair Malbrough called Lora Fleming with
10/18/2021	Vice Chair Malbrough	Will Rodriguez Kennedy	the information.
			Vice Chair Malbrough was contacted by a former classmate
			who asked about redistricting that would impact Golden Hill.
			Vice Chair Malbrough informed him that he can't provide
			one-on-one information and encouraged him to go on the
10/10/2021	Vice Chair Malbrough	Joel Sevilla	website and provide his community input.
			Informed Chair Hebrank that they would be contacting the
			City Attorney's Office regarding the issue and asked if he
			should involve the Redistricting Commission as well. Chair
			Hebrank directed him to address any concerns to Chief of
9/24/2021	Chair Hebrank	Ryan Clumpner	Staff, Lora Fleming.
			Texted Commissioner Hoy asking to discuss the Redistricting
			Commission. Later spoke on the phone. Mr. Ellis asked how
			he could effectively communicate with the RC re: District 1.
			Commissioner Hoy mentioned the upcoming public meetings
9/21/2021	Commissioner Hoy	Ray Ellis	and the mapping tool.
			Commissioner MacPhail met with his longtime friend, Alex
			Sachs for lunch. Mr. Sachs asked how the work on the
			Commission was going. Commissioner MacPhail told him
			there were upcoming meetings and said the mapping tool
9/21/2021	Commissioner MacPhail	Alex Sachs	was up.
			Contacted Chair Hebrank re:a potential conflict of interest
			regarding a commission member. Chair Hebrank advised him
8/29/2021	Chair Hebrank	Ryan Clumpner	to provide written communication with details and specifics.

			Vice Chair Malbrough provided an informational
			Redistricting Commission presentation based on the
		Martin Luther King Democratic	outreach Power Point presentation provided to community
8/4/2021	Vice Chair Malbrough	Club	planning groups.
			Henry Foster called Vice Chair Malbrough with questions
			about the RC website. Vice Chair Malbrough spoke to him
		Henry Foster, District 4 Chief of	for approximately 5 minutes and described the various
7/30/2021	Vice Chair Malbrough	Staff	website tabs.